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Student of the 
Month 
Student: Zoey H. 
Class(es): K-2 Ballet/Acro 
& K-2 Ballet/Jazz. 
Ms. Zoey earns the Student of the 
Month Award for the month of 
October. This is Ms. Zoey’s 2nd year at 
The P.A.C.E. Studio. Ms. Zoey’s love 
for dance and positive attitude stands 
out to her instructor and makes her a 
perfect role model for her classmates. 
Her diligence to practice her ballet 
vocabulary and exercises at home 
show tremendously in the classroom. 
Keep up the brilliant work, Zoey! 
Congratulations!! 

Upcoming 
Holidays 
• Columbus Day: Studio is OPEN! 
• Halloween: See newsletter for 

class openings and closings. 

Birthdays 

October: 
Haleigh E; Lillyana W; Annie L; 
Breelyn M; Violet L; Adrian S; 
Stephanie S. 
Happy Birthday! 

What’s the Swoop? 
 

Halloween Costume Week: 
Costume Week will be held October 24th – October 31st. Students are 
welcome to wear their best Halloween costumes to dance during this week. 
For those who dress-up, please wear tights and a leotard, and be sure your 
costumes do not restrict your range of motion as this may hinder your ability 
to participate in dance class. We are excited to see some creative costumes! 

Halloween Openings & Closings 
All classes regularly held after 5:30 on Wednesday, October 31st, will be 
rescheduled for Friday, November 2nd, at their usual times. For example, a 
class regularly scheduled to meet on Wednesday, October 31st, from 5:30 to 
6:30, will be rescheduled to meet from 5:30 to 6:30 on Friday, November 2nd.  
 
All classes scheduled from 4:30 to 5:30 on Wednesday, October 31st, will be 
merged into a group class at their regular times. Bring your costumes and 
prepare to have a spooktacular time! Any dancer is welcome to join! 
 

Great Gulfcoast Arts Festival: 
A select few P.A.C.E. Studio dancers will be performing at the Great 
Gulfcoast Arts Festival in downtown Pensacola November 3rd & 4th. All are 
welcome and encouraged to come out and enjoy the arts and festivities! Our 
studio’s performance times are TBD, so stay tuned! 
 

Costume Payments: 
For all who would like their dancer(s) to participate in the spring recital, full 
costume payment is due by November 15th. The cost of each student’s 1st 
costume is $87.50. Students who take more than one class, will receive a 
10% discount on each additional costume purchased after the 1st costume. 
*Baton class’s costume payment deadline is October 31st (please see office 
staff for further info). Any costume orders placed after the deadline have a 
risk of being out of stock, or having an extra shipping charge attached.  
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
our office personnel by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at 
pacestudio@live.com. We are always happy to help! 

 
 

We wish everyone a happy month of October! 
 
 
 


